
THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MARCH 24, 1995  

 

MEETING COMVENED AT 8:30 PM. THERE WERE 34 MEMBERS PRESENT. COMMANDER LEO MILHAM 

PRESIDING.  

 

PRIOR TO THE MEETING. TONY CIATOLA. GENE RAMERIZ AND RICHIE REICHART THANKED THE' 

MEMBERS FOR GIFTS HE ECIEVED FROM THE POST AND THE CARDS FROM THE MEMBERS WHICH HE 

RECEIVED WHEN HE WAS OUT ILL.  

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS  

 

ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS- ALL ELECTED OFFICERS WERE PRESENT.  

 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING WERE ACCEPTED AS READ.  

 

GRAVE REGISTRATION : IT WAS REPORTED THAT THE HONOR GUARD ATTENDED THE WAKE AND THE 

CHAPEL SERVICES FOR DECEASED MEMBER ANTHONY BARRATTA.  

 

MEMBERSHIP-CHARLES FONTANA INTRODUCED NEW MEMBER VINCENT MARRALLI. MEMBERSHIP 

PAID TODATE WAS 258 WHICH MATCHES OUR MEMBERSHIP TOTAL FOR LAST YEAR. THE 

COMMANDER SAID HE WAS AWARDED A DUCK AS OUR MEMBERSHIP REACHED 100%. HE THANKED 

CHARLIE FOR DOING A GREAT JOB.  

 

TREASURER'S REPORT: PAT MESERINDINO REPORTED THAT THE BALANCE OF THE LAST REPORT WAS 

$885.10 AND THE CURRENT BALANCE WAS $1264.10 AN INCREASE OF $379.  

 

POST ACTIVITIES: GENE RAMERIZ REPORTED THAT WE HAD 70 PEOPLE IN ATTENDANCE. HE GAVE A 

COMPLETE RUN DOWN OF EXPENSES AND REPORTED THAT WE MADE A PROFIT OF $231.  

 

NEWSPAPER: RICHIE REICHART REPORTED THAT THE NEWSLETTER WILL BE GOING OUT NEXT WEEK.  

 

HONOR GUARD: RICHIE REICHART SAID THAT THE HONOR GUARD PLANS TO PARTICIPATE AT THE 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS. HE ALSO LOOKING INTO GETTING NEW RIFI:LES FROM ROCK ISLAND WHICH ARE 

RIFfLES THAT HAVE BEEN USED BY THE NATIONAL GUARD. HE HOPEPTO HAVE MORE INFORMATION 

IN THE NEAR FUTURE.  

 

CORPORATION TREASURY: TREASURER FERDIE SALVATORE GAVE RUN~ DOWN OF EXPENSIVE FOR 

THE MONTHS OF JANUARY AND FEBRUARY. IN JANUARY INCOME WAS $965.71 AND EXPENSES WERE 

$964.19 A PROFIT OF $1.52. IN FEBRUARY OUR INCOME WAS $2643. AND EXPENSES WERE $1049.30 A 

PROFIT OF $1,593.70.  

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED.  

FERDIE SALVATORE  

ADJUTANT  

 

LOUNGE: RICHIE REICHART GAVE A FINANCIAL REPORT STATING THAT THE REPLACEMENT FUND AS 

OF 3/9/95 WAS $157 AND THE CURENT BALANCE IS $214. AN INCREASE OF $57. RICHIE ALSO STATED 

THE LOUNGE FUND STARTED PAYING THE CORPORATION $50 A MONTH FOR THE USE OF THE  

SODA GUN THAT IS AT THE BAR 

  

OLD BUSINESS.  

 

THE COMMANDER REMINDED THE MEMBERS THAT THE POST IS SPONSORING A BLOOD DRIVE ON 

APRIL 15 FROM 9:30 TILL 3:00 PM. IF YOU ARE ABLE TO DONATE, PLEASE ATTEND. HE THANKED PHIL 

FRAZZETTO FOR SENDING OUT LETTERS TO VARIOUS POST COVERING THE BLOOD DRIVE.  

 



THE ADJUTANT REMINDED THE MEMBERS THAT THE CHILDREN AND YOUTH  

BREAKFAST WILL BE AT THE STAATEN ON APRIL 30,1995. TONY CIATOLA IS TAKING THE NAMES OF 

THOSE PLANNING TO ATTEND.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 

ANDY PROCOPIO REPORTED ON THE COUNTY MEETING WHICH HONORED MEMBERS WHO HAD 50 

YEARS OR MORE OF CONTINUOUS MEMBERSHIP IN THE LEGION. WE HAD 12 POST MEMBERS WHO 

HAVE ACHEIVED THAT GOAL. ANDY REQUESTED THAT THEIR NAMES BE PUBLISHED IN THE K-G 

NEWS AND WE HAVE AN AWARDS NIGHT TO GIVE THEM THEIR CERTIFICATES.  

 

MEETING CLOSED AT 9:45 PM WITH A MINUTE OF SILENCE FOR DEPARTED MEMBER  

ANTHONY BARRATTA.  

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

FERDIE SALVATORE 

ADJUTANT 

 


